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Hello New Guest Blogger! 

Welcome to the world of blog writing! The General Ladies’ Uplift Circle has been “blogging” for almost 2 

years now. We’ve grown and learned much about writing for the Proverbs 31 Women’s Blog during that 

time and we have seen the need to grow and change a little more. To that end we’ve made the decision 

to open up our Guest Blogger spots to two consistent days per week and have asked that anyone with a 

desire to write please send in your submissions.  

As many are new to blog writing, we thought it best to have a list of guidelines made available for any 

sister that would volunteer to write. Please read the below guidelines thoroughly. If you have any 

questions please feel free to contact Sis. Becky, the Blog Moderator, Sis. Lisa, the General Circle Vice 

President. 

We pray that the Lord will bless your efforts as we try to encourage, inspire and uplift our Circle sisters 

across the Church. 

Guidelines 

Privacy Policy and Name Usage  – To respect the privacy rights of others we make it our policy 

not to mention full names in any of our posts. First name and last initial is acceptable. However, if the 

person is deceased we do use full names. This is one area where we need to be very careful, we need to 

respect the fact that not everyone is comfortable with having their name appear on the internet.  

Use of Photographs  – You must have permission to use any photograph that is not your own 

property. In addition, if you use a photo in your post that contains living persons you must have their 

written consent. Using photographs from the Internet and various photograph websites is discouraged 

due to copyright laws. If you have any questions regarding this please contact us before using the photo. 

Scripture Usage  – One of the aims of the blog has been to have a scripture posted every day.  The 

belief of The Church of Jesus Christ is that the King James Version of the Bible is the accepted version for 

use in any church service, class or publication. We will not post any verse or excerpt from any other 

version of the Bible or the Book of Mormon, other than our own accepted versions.  

Use of other Speakers/Ministers/Churches  - We don't like to refer to other churches or 

preachers, although if done well, we will use it. Keep in mind that there are a few readers that are from 

other faiths reading this blog, we need to be mindful that we do not offend and that we represent The 

Church of Jesus Christ in the best possible light.  

Email Forwards  – We will not post "forward" stories that have been received by way of email.  
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Editorial Control  – We try not to edit submissions, however, we have and will at times to maintain 

the integrity of the blog.  

 

If you have any questions regarding these guidelines or something that is not covered here please 

contact us. We look forward to reading your posts! 

 

May God bless you is our prayer, 

Sis. Becky Tarbuk, Blog Moderator (bookclub@generalladiescircle.org) 

Sis. Lisa Champine, General Circle Vice President (vice-president@generalladiescircle.org) 

 

 


